MEMBERSHIP REPORT, JULY 2014

Rosemary Champion has decided to become Member-at-Large
instead of resigning from Sweet Adelines

Two more resignations from chorus: lona Mathias (is hoping to
transfer to Endeavour) and Meg Hood who is also thinking of
becoming Member-at-Large. That leaves us with 61
members.

Attendance at Mo’s coaching was: Wednesday 55, Friday 48,
Saturday 49 and Sunday 44.

Still problems with members not recording their attendance on
Groupaniser or officially asking for leave if they intend being
absent for more that 2 weeks in a row as is required by chorus
Standing Rules. This directly impacts on the chorus agreement
between Chorus and Director.

Will ask Alison to again put into the SCB that all leave must be
done in writing, and that if a member is going to be absent from
rehearsal then both Vicki and I should be notified.

Membership Drive organization is in progress - folders being
assembled; first participants being contacted by Judith or me.

Liz Perry
Membership Chair



